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Good morning, 
 
Many thanks for the reply. 
 
I thank NRW for the response and am pleased that the species mention have been removed 
from the list.  
 
I would however wish to have sight of the new general licences issued (including the species 
that are included) and sight of the decision making process that NRW use in individual 
licencing, to make a full judgement on whether the issues that I have raised have been 
adequately addressed.  
 
The letter does nothing to allay my concerns regarding the anthropocentric nature of 
thinking at NRW. 
 
Kind regards 
Chris Evans 
 


